
Cambodia Commission 2008 
Sok sebai te, friends!            July 14, 2008 

 

Back on the ground, full speed ahead with ministry at Eagle Rock Baptist Church, and preparing to launch into 

support-team building as we look toward long-term ministry in Africa. This, along with being a husband and 

dad, pretty much fills up my days since returning from Cambodia. I wanted to send you this brief letter to say 

“THANK YOU” for your faithful partnership and support of me and our Cambodia team in our recent trip.  

 

Highlights included: 
 

Praising God along with  

Cambodians and Vietnamese,  

in different languages  

but with the same heart! 

 

 

 

Preaching and praying dozens of times  

in many different churches  

throughout Cambodia and Vietnam.  

Teaching seminars to pastors and church  

leaders on ministry principles. 

 

 

Being stretched in my “theology of suffering” from 

Cambodian and Vietnamese pastors who have “lived in 

the trenches” and experienced profound persecution for 

their faith in Christ. 

 

 

 

Eating some rather odd treats,  

such as grasshoppers, silkworms, beetles,  

tarantulas and two-inch cockroaches! 

 

 

 

 

Drawing close to team members  

as we travelled widely,  

and were able to offer deep encouragement  

to many ministry partners.  

 

 

 

 

Once again, thank you so very much for the significant role you played in building God’s kingdom to the ends 

of the earth. May God continue to take our efforts and bring glory to Himself as people from every tongue and 

tribe and nation call upon the Lord and are saved! 

Pressing on in His service, Eric 


